
 

June, 2023 

LOWER ELEMENTARY UNIFORM GUIDELINES 

 
 

PRE-NURSERY & NURSERY 

• Shirts and dresses must have sleeves 

• Dresses/skirts must be long enough to comfortably and safely play on the playground and in the 

classroom.  

• Students must wear socks or tights. Socks must extend above the ankle. “No show” socks may 

not be worn. Children not wearing socks covering their ankles will be given socks from the 

nurse, which meet the dress code guidelines. 

• Nail polish is not permitted in Preschool and Elementary School. This includes clear and light 

shades. 

• Due to safety concerns, all shoes must have closed toes and backs. In addition, no shoes made of 

crocs-like material may be worn (floafers, natives, or crocs). 

• Please refrain from wearing clothing/sweatshirts with characters.  

 

KINDERGARTEN &  LOWER ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

• Jumpers - plaid and navy for grades Kindergarten, 1 and 2 

• Jumpers must cover the knees when sitting and standing 

• Light blue 3/4 sleeve oxford with BY logo 

• Navy and light blue pique long sleeve polo shirt with BY logo 

• Students must wear socks or tights. Socks must extend above the ankle. “No show” socks may 

not be worn. Children not wearing socks covering their ankles will be given socks from the 

nurse, which meet the dress code guidelines. 

• Leggings may not be worn (except when asked for by the gym teacher). 

• Students may only wear Bais Yaakov sweatshirts with the BY logo in K-2. These sweatshirts are 

available throughout the year through PTA, G’mach, and Land’s End. See attached file. 

• Due to safety concerns, all shoes must have closed toes and backs. In addition, no shoes made of 

crocs-like material may be worn (floafers, natives, or crocs). 

• Nail polish is not permitted.  This includes clear and light shades. Students will be sent to the 

nurse to remove it if it is accidentally worn to school… 

 

Students must be in their school uniforms on all school days and at Bais Yaakov activities after school 

hours or on weekends. 

 

 

The many sweatshirts in the Gemach are the result of unlabeled sweatshirts.   

Please remember to label your daughter’s sweatshirts. 

  
 

As you prepare to make your purchases for the next school year, please remember… 

Knapsack designs should be compatible with the Ruach of Bais Yaakov. 

These would exclude many popular cultural characters. Folders and school supplies should not have pictures. 

 

 

Thank  you for your cooperation! 
 

ALL GRADES: 

 


